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***UPDATE***	
James	has	been	located	in	Georgia	and	is	receiving	care	at	a	local	hospital	and	will	be	reunited	with	his	family.	Thank	you	
for	your	assistance	with	this	matter.	

	
	

SCSO	seeks	public’s	help	locating	missing/disabled	man	
	
Seminole	Co.	(July	06,	2017)	-	The	Seminole	County	Sheriff's	Office	is	asking	the	public	for	help	locating	a	
missing/disabled	man.		James	Lloyd	Gridley	was	last	seen	at	approximately	4	a.m.	on	July	3	when	he	left	his	residence	on	
Cooper	Ridge	Court	in	unincorporated	Lake	Mary	on	his	own	accord.		Family	members	reported	him	missing	this	
afternoon	after	their	attempts	to	locate	him	were	unsuccessful.		James	has	a	potentially	life-threatening	illness	and	is	
dependent	on	medication	and	medical	treatment.		
	
James	is	described	as	a	64-year	old	white	male,	5’7”	tall	and	weighs	approximately	400	lbs.	He	has	brown	hair	and	blue	
eyes.		A	photo	is	attached	to	this	release.	James	was	last	seen	wearing	dark	colored	shorts,	a	shirt	with	horizontal	
stripes,	and	white	shoes.	
		
Anyone	with	information	on	James’s	whereabouts	is	urged	to	call	911	or	the	SCSO	at	407-665-6650.	
		
Please	do	not	respond	back	to	this	email	as	the	account	is	not	monitored.	For	more	information	contact:	
Manager	Kim	Cannaday	(kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6978	-	desk	
(407)	402-3319	–	cell	
	or		
Director	Twis	Lizasuain	(tlizasuain@seminolesheriff.org)	
(407)	665-6748-desk	
(407)	840-2166-cell	
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